
 

 

 

 

1 Hill Top 

Coventry 

CV1 5AB 

 

13/10/2021 

 

Mr Stephen Beamond 

Meriden CE Primary School 
Fillongley Road 
Meriden 
CV7 7LW 
 

Dear Stephen Beamond and all at Meriden Primary School, 

 

It is with great pleasure I write to confirm that your application to become an International Cross of 

Nails School (ICON School) has been received and approved by Coventry Cathedral.  International 

representatives of the Community of the Cross of Nails from the United States of America, South 

Africa, Asia, Canada and Europe have all had the opportunity to scrutinise your application, and have 

given it their seal of approval too. 

 

We warmly welcome you to this world-wide network of schools, and to the wider family of the 

Community of the Cross of Nails (CCN). The CCN pages of the Coventry Cathedral website have a list 

of all our Cross of Nails partners and ICON Schools, so you will be able to see what a large network 

you have joined: http://www.coventrycathedral.org.uk/ccn/directory-2/ We are very pleased that 

you have joined us! 

 

Please find enclosed an information sheet to help with the next stage of the process - the planning 

of the Award Service. Please contact Emma Griffiths to make further arrangements in this regard.  

 

We very much look forward to the presentation where we will formally welcome you into the ICONS 

family in the near future, 

 

With every blessing, 

 

 
The Very Revd John Witcombe 

Dean of Coventry 

 

http://www.coventrycathedral.org.uk/ccn/directory-2/

